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	Date:
	    October 21, 2014

	John Dougherty
Investigative MEDIA
Post Office Box 501 
Rim Rock, Arizona 86335



Dear Mr. Dougherty:
This letter acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated
October 20, 2014, which was received in the Washington Office (WO) FOIA Service
Center, Office of Regulatory and Management Services on October 21, 2014.  You requested access to the complete, unedited video taken by Prescott National Forest firefighters on June 30, 2013 during the Yarnell Hill Fire.

To check on the status of your request, you may contact Mr. Harald Fuller-Bennett of my staff via e-mail to hfullerbennett@fs.fed.us.  Please reference your assigned case number, 2015-FS-WO-00325-F. 

Please be advised that the WO FOIA Service Center has a large backlog of pending FOIA requests and appeals.  We are working as quickly as possible to process each request and appeal in the order in which it was received.  Your patience is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,
	



	 /s/ Jeffrey Jasper for

	GEORGE VARGAS

	Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Act Officer








[bookmark: Ccname][bookmark: Ccname2][bookmark: Ccname3][bookmark: Ccname4]    

[image: fsshield1253] 	Caring for the Land and Serving People	Printed on Recycled Paper    [image: recycle1129]

image1.jpeg




image2.png




image3.png
Y
%W




